
 

 

Outdoor teaching student information sheet 

Activity: trip to view architecture and construction of the innocent railway tunnel 

Date: 5th October 2020 Maximum number of participants: 8 

Total walking distance: approximately two miles.    Duration: 90 minutes 

Meeting point: Outside John McIntyre Centre. Pollock Halls      Meeting time: 14:00 

 

All students must have registered for this event through the School office (contact 

information, emergency contact, medical information?), and the maximum number of 

participants is strictly limited to eight. 

Do not attend if you feel unwell or are exhibiting symptoms of Covid. 

Wear appropriate clothing: the weather forecast is for a temperature of 14°C with a 

40% chance of rain, so wear warm clothing and bring a waterproof coat. 

The walking route will take us along pavements and maintained paths, so walking 

shoes or trainers will be suitable footwear. 

Two group leaders will be present. Please follow their instructions at all times. 

Covid guidance 

Physical distancing will be observed at all times, including at the meeting point and 

walking to the tunnel. Please respect this when passing other members of the public 

who may be walking on the pavements or in the tunnel. 

Toilet facilities are available at the John McIntyre Centre. You will need to wear a 

face covering if you wish to enter this building, so please bring this with you. 

Stay with the group at all times, subject to above physical distancing requirements. 

The trip will return to Pollock Reception at 15:30 



 

 

 


